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Email: droughtangels@gmail.com 

www.droughtangels.org.au 

Phone: 0447 129 681 – 0409 548 414 

ABN. 47611990697 

 

 

6 August 2018 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

Drought Angels is a Not for Profit Charity. It was formed in January 2014 by Nicki Blackwell & Natasha 

Johnston, who are both very passionate about Rural Australia and the effects of Australia's worst 

drought in history. We assist our farmers with Pre-paid visa cards, Local Store Vouchers, Stockfeed and 

moral support so they know they are not alone. 

We rely solely on public and corporate donations as we receive no government funding and do all our 

own fundraising from raffling to charity auctions. Pre-paid visas are something we give out to our farmers 

to assist with groceries, fuel etc., we find these work really well as it supports local spending in 

businesses of drought affected communities.  This allows the businesses to remain open. 

This letter Authorises Lee Mckinnon to collect donated funds and products on behalf of Drought 

Angels.   

This Authority expires on the 30/12/2018 with all property and donations to be returned within 

30 days. 

 

Fundraising & Donations: 

• All collections or fundraising events must be approved by Drought Angels. 

• Without this consenting letter than the collection is not approved. 

• The Authorisation Letter Approves Named Person only to co-ordinate and manage a collection 

or fundraiser. 

• Our Logo may be used for advertising however we ask for you to discuss with us in writing what 

you will be using it for prior to use. 

• We are happy to share your event to the Drought Angels Facebook page to help promote 

Fund donations can be made by either  
     
Commonwealth Bank      Post to 
Drought Angels    or  Po Box 451 
064409       Chinchilla. QLD. 4413 
10184522 
 

All donations over $2.00 are tax deductible. Cheques or Pre-Paid visas can be sent to address above. 

We would like to thank you for any support you are able to offer.   For those wanting receipts please record 

details and return to us once your event has ended with donations. 

 

Natasha Johnston 
Drought Angels 
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